Order of Service

Sunday, June 16, 2019

Sermon by Pastor Rick Deisler

Prelude: Amy Eisenmann

Call to Worship: Psalm 8 (congregational reading)

Praise and Worship: #262 - “Holy, Holy, Holy”

Fellowship

Praise and Worship: #43 - “Great Is Thy Faithfulness”

Announcements

Verse for Life: “Above all else, guard your heart, for everything you do flows from it.”  Proverbs 4:23

Praise and Worship: #26 - “A Mighty Fortress Is Our God”

Tithes and Offerings: Amy E. & Bonita D.

Sermon:  “Above All”

Scripture: Proverbs 4:20-27
Closing Song: #493 - “It Is Well With My Soul”
Benediction: Philippians 4:4-7

 

Above All
Proverbs 4:20-27

The heart is the CENTER for all we are!

Our ENEMY is after our hearts!

We will guard what is VALUABLE!

It must be a matter of PRIORITY. (Luke 12:34)

It is a commitment to love God MORE.

It must be a CONTINUAL practice. (vs 25-27)

We cannot let our GUARD down!

It must be constantly EVALUATED.

What is in our hearts eventually COMES OUT! (Luke 6:43-45)

What you do with your heart determines what you do with your life.

What is the state of your heart?

 
Ways to be involved:
 

Wednesday we are continuing our fun with The 525th Summer Adventures. This week is our Outrageous Obstacle Night, see you at 6:30pm!

 

This Friday, June 21st  is our first Family Movie Night of the summer! Starting at 8pm with games and fun then at dusk we will be showing “Mary Poppins Returns!” Bring your family and your chairs or blankets and we’ll see you then!

 

Saturday, June 22, our Kick off to Summer--Family Picnic and Cornhole Tournament! When: June 22 @ 11am; Where: Here at WWC! Bring a dish to share at the picnic, and a winning team to play in the cornhole tournament. You won’t want to miss this! Sign up with Pastor Ben in the foyer.

 

Youth Rummage Sale , July 12-13 from 9-4. If you have any items you would like to donate to the rummage sale see Wendy Nichols, Joy Luse or Pastor Ben.  The youth group is trying to raise funds for their winter retreat “FOLLOW 2019” in December.
 
Rachel, 

Can you also please include the attachment info below (in the email) on the Announcement TVs in the foyer. I just didn’t have room for it all in this bulletin.

